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Falls City Aquatic Park to open June 15
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Aquatic Park will open June 15. 

Falls City Council members voted Monday evening to open the pool with certain
restrictions to meet state guidelines. 

The pool will be open for three, 90 minute sessions per day, with a 30-minute
break between sessions for cleaning. Sessions will begin at 1:00,  3:00 and 5:00
p.m.  with a 45 minute session at 7:00 p.m. for lap swimming and water aerobics. 

The entry fee will be $2 per session and you will need to make reservations to go
to the pool so to avoid long lines and swimmers being turned away.  In addition,
those entering the facility will have their temperatures taken prior to gaining
entry. 

Longtime Aquatic Park Manager, Roger Lampe says he believes he and his staff
will be able to handle the challenge, allowing the community to have fun while
taking every precaution they can. 

The vote to open the pool was 6-1 with one absent.  Council member Lucas
Froeschl cast the nay vote. 
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